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Dear My, Staggers:

The President has asked me to thank you for your
letters nos. 79 and 80 both dated September 2, He has
immediately instructed us to cable Consul Gemneral
to get in touch with you in regard to the business pro-
position you have outlined in your letter, There are two
traders in New York City at present who were exhibiting
their samples im‘@anada and if they could show you the
samples that would save the transpomation of samples as
suggested by you.

We have imnediately made copies of your offer for a
hydro-electric power gunsrating plant and the President
has instructed the Minister of Commerce to submit his
findings,

The Prggident was very happry to reeeive your letters
and wishes you to know that as he has so little time to
answer your letters he has asked me to write a few lines,

With best regards to you and Mrs, Staggers.

Sincerely yours,

Mr, John W, Staggers

Attorney amd Counsellor at Law
508-511 Columbian Building
Washington l, D.C.

Original Scan




